
Public notice 
 

 
 

 
 

AUTHORIZATION TO DEMOLISH 
 

WITHDRAWAL OF AN APPLICATION 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the application to demolish the building mentioned below, which 
was to have been submitted to the Demolition Committee of the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-
Grâce borough at its videoconference meeting at 6:30 p.m. on October 21, 2020, has been 
withdrawn: 
 

 5575 avenue Notre-Dame-de-Grâce – Demolition of a detached garage 
 
Consequently, and contrary to what was indicated in the notice published on October 7, this 
application will not be considered by the Demolition Committee at that meeting. 
 
GIVEN at Montréal this October 21, 2020. 
 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement  


